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EXPRESSJET  
VOLUNTARY RETIREMENT AND SEPARATION PROGRAMS 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

Today the Company announced that on Tuesday, April 10, 2018, they will open another round 

of voluntary retirement and separation programs for both CRJ and ERJ flight attendants. This is 

being offered to hopefully limit the extent of future furloughs. 

 

The program details and enrollment form will be available on xjt.com > People (left menu) > 

Voluntary Programs on April 10, and you will have until April 20 to express interest. 

 

Please check the IAMAW app to see when your IAM Representatives are in the crew rooms or 

feel free to reach out to them via email or phone. 

  

Also, please feel free to contact Sara Gonzales at sgonzales@iamdl142.org or Marche' 

Johnson-Cooper at mjohnson-cooper@iamDL142.org . 

 

   In Solidarity, 
                   

     

  Sara Gonzales               Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR             SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 
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